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DeKalb Voter Registration and Elections Encourages Public Input on Proposed 
Precinct Boundary Changes, Polling Place Consolidations 

 

[Decatur, GA] – DeKalb County Voter Registration and Elections (DeKalb VRE) continues to seek 

public feedback on proposed polling place adjustments following a community meeting held on 

Feb. 5.  

 

The community meeting held at DeKalb VRE offices in Decatur and at 3 satellite locations, provided 

voters with an opportunity to learn about potential polling site changes, ask questions, and share 

insights that will help shape final recommendations to the Board of Registration and Elections. 

 

“As we work to refine our recommendations, community input remains a critical part of this process,” 

said Keisha Smith, executive director of DeKalb VRE. “We appreciate the engagement from our 

residents and encourage voters to continue sharing their feedback before any next steps are 

determined.” 

 

For residents unable to attend, the full meeting recording is available here: 

https://dekalbcountyga.granicus.com/player/clip/4552?view_id=2&redirect=true. Voters are 

encouraged to review the proposed changes and submit their feedback through the online survey 

at www.DeKalbVotes.com or via email at voterreg@dekalbcountyga.gov. The survey will remain open 

through February 12. 

 

The proposed changes aim to improve election operations by optimizing underutilized polling sites, 

ensuring resources are allocated efficiently, and enhancing the overall voting experience. If any 

changes are approved, DeKalb VRE will implement a comprehensive voter notification plan to ensure 

a smooth transition for affected voters. 
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For additional information or to access frequently asked questions pertaining to the proposed precinct 

modifications, visit www.DeKalbVotes.com or contact DeKalb VRE at (404) 298-4020. 

 

### 
 

file://///word/www.DeKalbVotes.com

